SHORT CIRCUIT

2022 SPRINGMEETING AT SUNCADIA

Largest Spring Meeting
participation to date!!!

Our 2022 Spring Meeting was held at Suncadia, May

13-15 and everyone had a blast! We not only roasted

marshmallows by the fire and enjoyed some amazing
food, we got great insights from Amanda King!

During our business meeting we discussed ways to
manage work-life balance and how to help your team
discover their true potential with positive leadership.

It was interactive, interesting and full of laughter!

We cant wait to see everyone again!

Don't forget to contact us to register
for the District 6 Summer Conference
in Banff Springs, Canada!!!

August 11-13, 2022
Call the Chapter at 253.584.4095

*Remember, Travel & Registration expenses are MUB Reimbursable

IBEW LOCAL 76 OPEN JOB CALLS

4 Wireman, 1 Technician, 4 Marine
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